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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

  

Fri Nov 17th Children in need 

Fri 8th Dec Winter Celebration 
Assembly 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

We have been having fun splashing 

in puddles and experiencing the 

windy weather we have been having. 

The children absolutely love these 

outdoor experiences and we will be 

having many more of these as winter 

approaches. Play dough has been 

another  favourite activity. With the 

children creating and talking about 

the different shapes they have made.  

. 

FOYR request 
 

Christmas Fayre                                                          

Friday 8th  December 3.30 - 5.00pm 

 

- We are seeking volunteers to help us at the Christmas fair  

- We are in need of raffles prizes from local businesses if    
any one knows of anyone that could help 

- We are looking for donations for prizes:  

- New and preloved toys  

- Bottles of Alcohol  

- please be kind enough to support us to run this event by 
donating to our collection pot  

https://app.collectionpot.com/pot/3167088/        

IF YOU ARE HAPPY TO HELP ON THE DAY. PLEASE SIGN 
UP. THE SHEET IS ON THE AFRAME OUTSIDE THE SIDE            
ENTRANCE GATE. ALL SUPPORT WILL BE GREATLY                 
APPRECIATED. Thank you                                  

PHONICS        

CORNER  

How many 

things can you 

find that begin 

with s? 

If you have any spare joggers, leggings socks or    

underwear suitable for our children. 

They would be greatly received. Due to 

the wet   weather we are changing chil-

dren    often. Please add spare clothes 

in your child’s bag. 

 Children in Need  

Friday 17th November 

At York Road we will have lots of creative, 

spotty activities including decorating a  

digestive biscuit with icing and 

sprinkles. If you do not want 

your child to take part in this 

biscuit activity due to allergies 

please let your child’s keyworker 

know. Please dress your child in 

anything spotty and donate 

£1.00 for ‘Children in need’. 

The children have been taking 

part in Christmas creations for 

our   fundraiser. You will have 

the opportunity to place orders 

online for various Christmas 

merchandise. You will receive a 

sample card by next week of 

your child’s amazing creation.                                        

Further details will follow. 

https://app.collectionpot.com/pot/3167088/

